
Priory News 26th April 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the Summer term!  

Our Year 4 children are currently enjoying their residential to Bur-

well House—we look forward to hearing all about their time away. 

They left full of excitement, looking forward to what lies ahead.  

The chicks have now joined the rest of the chickens, albeit in a   

separate space within the coup — they are continuing to grow, and 

very soon, they will add to our brood.  

We have many events planned over the coming weeks. Next week 

we will be inviting the children to join us in celebrating the          

Coronation of King Charles III—as part of this, we will be exploring 

what a coronation involves and the valuable role of volunteers in 

our country (as part of The Big Help Out). We’ll also be having a 

special Coronation lunch on Friday, and are planning to plant some 

bulbs around the grounds to remind us of this occasion each year. 

The weekend coming is the first Bank Holiday weekend in May—

we hope to see you many on you on 2nd May. Please be aware 

that this is the second day of the NEU’s industrial action and we 

will share how this will affect our school as soon as possible.  

Best Wishes,     

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 4 Burwell Residential Group 2 26th—28th April 

Bank Holiday Monday—School Closed 1st May 

Year 4 Bikeability 4th May 

LF5 Class Assembly 4th May 

Coronation Celebrations 5th May 

Bank Holiday Monday—School Closed 8th May 

Year 6 SATS Week 9th—12th May 

Class Photographs 17th May 

MD4 Class Assembly 18th May 

Cross-Country Championships 16th May 

Breck Foundation Workshops 24th May 

Breck Foundation Parents Evening 24th May 

EW3 Class Assembly 25th May 

End of Half-Term 26th May 

 

 

 

Parents Information Evenings 

We are keen to support parents in finding out more about 

school, and how best to support children. As part of this, please 

could you take some time to complete a survey. Click here to do 

so. 

We would like to know which events you would be interested in, 

and which ways of holding these work best for you.  

Half-Termly Overviews 

You will receive your child’s half-termly overview on      

Friday—this contains details of the learning that is taking 

place this half-term, including the book they will be        

reading as part of their English learning.  

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you require any 

further information, or you would be able to offer some 

expertise in some way. 

The Big Help Out 

If you would be able to spare some time on Friday, 5th 

May to help with planting bulbs, we’d love to see you! 

Please pop into the office, and let us know if you can help. 
Inhalers and Medication 

If your child requires an inhaler in school, please remember to: 

• Complete an Asthma Care Plan and Medication request 

form from the office. 

• Ensure we have your child’s inhaler with this, in its original 

box and clearly labelled for your child 

These should all be dropped in via the School Office so that our 

records are up-to-date. 

A very similar process is in place for emergency medication—

please complete the care plan and medication request form and 

return to the school office, with your child’s medication—in the 

original container, with the prescription labelling on. 

Nut Safe School 

Please remember that we are Nut Safe school and as 

such, request that you do not send any food into the 

school—snacks or lunchboxes—that contains nuts. 

This is to assist us in keeping any children with allergies 

safe. Thank-you for your support with this. 

Coronation Lunch  

Don’t forget to pre-book your school lunch for Friday, 

5th May! There are two menus—a cold and a hot   

option—menus are below. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEGwcfAjgCvtLvvXLGl6F9AlUOE42T0I5NlRRNzhNTUlJUTBLNFM2RjI2Ri4u


Coronation Lunch Menus 

Hot option below:         Cold option below: 
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